
 
 

End of Season Pool Update  

 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

Please be advised that, due to maintenance requirements and 

budget considerations, the Spyglass pool will remain closed for the 

remainder of the season.  

However, the Buckingham pool will remain open during normal 

business hours on Saturdays and Sundays until the end of the 

season, with its final day of operation being October 13, 2024. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please submit a web 

inquiry through the "Contact Us" tab on the community website. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Best regards, 

Essex Association Management  

On behalf of the Windmill farms HOA 


